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COMMUNITY NOTICE 

 
Pikitup notifies the residents of the City of Johannesburg that its casual workers are on strike, demanding permanent employment. As a result, 

waste collection services are disrupted. 

 

Currently, waste collection services are only operational in two out of the twelve depots. The following depots are affected: 

 

 Norwood 

 Selby 

 Zondi 

 Avalon 

 Marlboro 

 Randburg 

 Roodepoort 

 Midrand 

 Waterval 

 Central Camp 

 

Pikitup assures residents that everything possible is being done to resolve the strike and that a waste collection recovery plan is in place to 

address the waste backlog caused by the strike action. 

 

The waste management company of the city appeals to residents for their understanding during this difficult time. Residents who are able to do 

so are requested to dispose of their waste at the nearest garden sites. 

 

Pikitup apologises for the inconvenience caused and appreciates your cooperation and patience. 

 


